
May 13, 2021 

Subject: Revised manuscript based on reviewers’ comments 

 

Dear Dr. Ma:  

 

We would like to thank you, Dr. Yan and the two reviewers for the encouraging and 

positive comments which we think will make our manuscript publishable in World 

Journal of Gastroenterology. (Manuscript ID: 63132).  

 

This manuscript was thoroughly polished in language by a professional company 

(please see the attached certificate issued by the company and it was also corrected by 

a native speaker.) 

 

All authors agree with the submission and the material submitted for publication has 

neither been previously reported nor under consideration for publication elsewhere. 

There is no conflicting financial interest. We hope you will find the revised 

manuscript acceptable for publication in World Journal of Gastroenterology. There 

are two co-responding authors of this manuscript. Wang Pan and Wang Qinghua 

contributed equally to this manuscript. 

 

We thank you for your consideration and look forward to hearing from you soon.  

 

Sincerely, 

Qing-Hua Wang, MD, Chief Doctor 

Department of Emergency, the Traditional Chinese Medicine Hospital of Wenjiang 

District 

Chengdu, China, 611130  

qinghuawang2015@126.com 
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Response to Reviewer Comments: 

 

Reviewer comments:      

 

Reviewer #1:  

 

Reviewer #1:  

Scientific Quality: Grade A (Excellent) 

Language Quality: Grade A (Priority publishing) 

Conclusion: Accept (High priority) 

Specific Comments to Authors: In this review presented a new data about liver destruction 

and covid-19 and then i thing it must be publish. 

 

We thank the reviewer for his/her time and valuable feedback on our 

manuscript. 

 

 

Reviewer #2:  

 

Reviewer #2:  

Scientific Quality: Grade B (Very good) 

Language Quality: Grade B (Minor language polishing) 

Conclusion: Accept (General priority) 

Specific Comments to Authors: It's a good study. It can be accepted. 

 

We thank the reviewer for his/her time and valuable feedback on our 

manuscript. 

This manuscript was thoroughly polished in language by a professional 

company (please see the attached certificate issued by the company and 

it was also corrected by a native speaker.) 

 


